FW: Opposition to Rezoning of Moravian PUD property

Monday, March 22, 2010
2:23 PM

Subject  FW: Opposition to Rezoning of Moravian PUD property
From Allen, Amanda

To Bowden (King), Anissa

Sent Monday, March 22, 2010 2:20 PM

Anissa, this was in our clerk e-mail box, does this go to you for council communication?

From: john monastero [mailto:monastero.john@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, March 22, 2010 1:21 PM

To: CityClerk

Subject: Opposition to Rezoning of Moravian PUD property

To the City Clerk,

I am a resident of 532 S. Fifth Ave. | would like to voice my sincere opposition to the proposed re-zoning
of the Moravian PUD property, ordinance No. ORD-10-09.

Thank you for your time. If you have any questions, please contact me via email, or at the following
address:

John Monastero

532 S. Fifth Ave, Apt. 1
Ann Arbor, Ml

48104.

Thank you -
John Monastero.
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